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Matthew Burle

From: Phillippa Thorne 

Sent: 03 June 2021 12:21

To: Neighbourhood Planning

Subject: Southbourne Parish council Neighbourhood plan

I support the neighbourhood plan in general. 
 
I support the principle of residents having a say in how their communities are 
planned and developed over time. 
I appreciate the efforts the NP have gone to consult the public. 
I particularly support polices SB2, SB13 & SB20. 
 
Regards 
 
Mrs P Thorne 

 
 

 
 
________________________________________________________________________ 
LEGAL DISCLAIMER 
 
Communications on or through Chichester District Council's computer systems may 
be monitored or recorded to secure effective system operation and for other 
lawful purposes. 
 




